SALEM HIGH SCHOOL

219 Walnut Street
Salem, New Jersey 08079-9408
(856) 935-3900

Jordan G. Pla John R. Mulhorn Darryl G. Roberts
Vice Principal Principal Vice Principal
August 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian,

As we approach the first day of school, | want to take this opportunity to welcome you to Salem High School in the Fall of 2023! We are proud to continue to
offer a wide array of challenging curricula such as the International Baccalaureate Programme, Advanced Placement courses and Project Lead the Way. In
addition, we will continue to support and promote our full range of honors, college prep, applied academic and visual and performance art classes.

Our first day of school is Thursday, September 7, 2023. Please inform your students that the school building does not open until 7:00 am and that students
must enter the cafeteria through the B-wing East entrance. At the 7:30 am entrance bell, students will report to homeroom.

Please be advised that our Back to School Night is scheduled for Wednesday, September 20, 2023 from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm. We invite each one of you to
attend this informative event!

Enclosed you will find a list of classes and your student's 2023/2024 schedule. Guidance counselors will be available on the following dates: Monday,
August 21, 2023 & Tuesday, August 22, 2023, between 9:00 am and 3:00 pm for any corrections that need to be made to the schedule. This is on a first
come first served basis. Students will receive an additional schedule in their homeroom on the first day of school.

For your convenience we have enclosed a 2023/2024 School District Calendar, a registration form, a health information card, an Internet Information
Consent form, the KI permission form, the School-Parent Compact, Electronic Device Agreement and the Household Information Survey for the Community
Eligibility Provision. It is imperative that these forms are completed and returned to the school. Please feel free to drop them off at the school, or you can
also return them with your student on the first day of school. Your timely assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. Also enclosed in this packet is
important information including our, a flier regarding our uniform policy, our HIB policy, an Emergency Response Plan/School Fact Sheet,

and letters regarding our Family Life Education Curriculum, Pupil Records, Right to Know, and the Student Accident Insurance Flier.

Please try to be very accurate when filling out all forms so that we always have the correct information for your child. We continually update our database so

that all our correspondence arrives at your home and that we have the accurate phone numbers to contact you. Along with educating your student, your

child's safety is a major concern. When it becomes necessary for a student to be released from school early, the parent/guardian (who is indicated on

the registration form) is required to come in personally the day of the scheduled appointment and sign the early dismissal sheet located in the
———main-office-If the-parent/guardian-is-unable-to-pick-up-the student, they-must-contact-an-administrator-who-has-the authority-to-release your ——

student to someone other than yourself. That person must then sign the early dismissal sheet. Thank you for your attention in this matter. If you

have any questions, please contact me at the school.

The Salem High School administrative team looks forward to working with you and the community in fulfilling your students’ academic potential. We will
continue to focus our attention on providing your child with the opportunities to gain the skills needed to achieve in today's world. Please visit the Salem City
School District website at www.salemnj.org to view the student handbook and other school related items.

Yowaion,

Jotf R. Muthorn
Principal

(enclosures)
JRM/lab



